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For More Information: 
Marquette Area Sister Cities Partnership / 869-4141 or paulettelindberg@gmail.com 
 
Sister City Partnership Seeks Host Families for Higashiomi Delegates  
 
Delegates from Marquette’s Sister City of Higashiomi, Japan are visiting Marquette from Aug. 28 to 
Sept. 4. The Sister Cities Partnership is seeking families to host delegates during their trip to 
Marquette. Marquette has been welcoming delegates into our community since 1979. Sister Cities 
focuses on cultural understanding, international friendship and the sharing of ideas. To learn more 
about being a host family please contact Paulette Lindberg at paulettelindberg@gmail.com or call 
869-4141. 
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